
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:52:40 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 12:32 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Owais Noori

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
There is no reason to raise rates at a time when inflation, cost of living, fuel is at all time highs causing everyday
citizens to be struggling to make ends meet. Insteqd of raising rates, how about you cut the salary of Sr.
executives by 5-10% across the board. Pretty sure you can make the costs needed to support infrastructure growth or
whatever 'rationaile' you want us to believe to raise costs. Plus they'll be charged less personal tax.

-- Attachment --




